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rd
 April 2015 

Dear Lion President, 
 
Lions Clubs International Foundation (LCIF) – Awards and the ‘Measles initiative’ 
 
Melvin Jones Fellowships  
 

In my letter sent in the December mailing I gave details of the link for ordering Melvin Jones Fellowships from Oak 
Brook. Please note this link has now changed and the new link to the relevant page on the LCIF website is as follows:  
 
www.lcif.org/EN/support-our-work/mjf-request-form.php 
   
 
If the recipient of the award is a Lion then you will need to know the LCI membership number, the recipient’s full 
address and Club number before accessing the order form. 
 
Clubs/individuals can use monies already credited to them from previous donations. I regularly receive this information 
– please drop me an email if your Club needs to know its credit. 
 
There may be a shipping cost of approximately £20.00 if more than one MJF is ordered at the same time.  
 
Bert Mason Humanitarian Award 
 
Applications for the Bert Mason Humanitarian Award should be made through MDHQ.  
 
Measles and Rubella Initiative 
 
I would remind you that currently some 380 children die every day from Measles or Rubella and this is an ongoing 
LCIF initiative for providing funds for the prevention of these diseases (my letter to you dated 21st August 2014 gives 
more information). You will have received information from the District Secretary in an email dated 10

th
 April 2015  

regarding a Charity Dinner being held on 23
rd

 May 2015 at the Alton House Hotel, Alton to raise funds for the ‘Measles 
and Rubella Initiative’. I do hope you and your Club will be able to support this event. If you are not able to attend a 
donation to the ‘LCIF Measles and Rubella Initiative’ would be much appreciated. (Any cheques payable to 
 ‘LCI District 105D’ and endorsed on the back ‘measles’). 
 
I would like to thank you in anticipation of your continuing support of our own charity. 
 
 
Kind regards. 

                                                                  
Lion Patrick Hamblin 
District 105D LCIF Coordinator. 
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